
REPORT ON PARENT TEACHER STUDENT INTERACTIVE SESSION 

  

  

Date: 27th April, 2024  

Timings: 11:30 – 3:00 PM  

Venue: Departmental Laboratory, Department of Psychology, Asutosh College ACTCE Building   

Convenor: Dr. Rimjhim Ray  

Co-convenors: Dr. Jhuma Mukhopadhyay, Dr. Kumar Surya Narayan Singh, Smt. Somlata 

Acharyya Chowdhury, Dr. Ananya Mondal, Smt. Sneha Bharaty  

Report: On the 27th April, 2024, the Department of Psychology, Asutosh College, organised a 

‘Parent Teacher Student Interactive Session’. The meeting was attended by roughly thirty percent 

of the students and their guardians of the fourth and sixth semesters altogether. The attendance 

sheet has been attached below for your reference: 
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The event commenced with a welcome address by Dr. Rimjhim Ray followed by the other 

faculty members. Dr. Rimjhim Ray discussed about the importance of making better informed 

choices by the students and the role of parents in their wards’ decision making and motivating 

them to play an active role by being involved in their decisions. She then explained the CBCS 

system and the percentage break-up. Dr. Ananya Mondal & Dr. Jhuma Mukherjee who are the 

teacher-in-charge for the fourth and sixth semesters respectively then discussed about the 

UGBOS Regulations pertaining to: LNB signatures, late submissions, LMS, internal 

examinations, routine, timings, practical, theory classes, remedial classes, and maintaining 

regularity in the classes.  



Finally, the guardians were made aware about the various departmental activities, seminars, 

workshops, case presentations, internships and wall magazine that are being conducted on a 

regular basis to foster the overall development of the students. The guardians were also informed 

about the Psychotherapy Unit that is available to cater to the mental health needs of the students. 

After the teachers’ address, the floor was open to the guardians to put forward their suggestions 

and feedback, if any, anonymously to ensure that a safe space is available to address one’s 

concern. Here is the list of feedback that was received in the meeting: 

➢ Opening of Post Graduate Programme in Psychology at the college and a petition was 

made for the same by them. 

➢ To expediate the result declaration process for sixth semester as the students who wish to 

pursue higher studies often face difficulty to apply for such courses because the results 

are declared after the last date of application is over. 

➢ Facilitate practical examinations by arranging subjects for the candidates. 

             

This was followed by a vote of thanks and a few closing words.   

Some glimpses of the event have been provided as follows:  
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